
ADAIR COUNTY COMMISSION MINUTES

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 27, 2012
24TH DAY APRIL ADJOURNED

The Adair County Commission convened at 8:30a.m. on June 27, 2012 in the Courthouse at
Kirksville.   All Commissioners were present.

The Commissioner met with Rob Snyder of Pro-Tech Co., Inc. to discuss an extended warranty on
the copier for the Commissioner's office. They negotiated a one year contract in the amount of
$428.00.

Jim Lymer has agreed to serve as a Citizen Member of the 2012 Board of Equalization (BOE)
which is scheduled to begin on July 9, 2012.  He will join John Rowe who has also agreed to
serve as a Citizen Member.

Commissioner Thompson reported that Barb Newcomer called with concerns in regard to Laurel
Lane Bridge. Commissioner Adams stated that some repairs had been recently completed on this
bridge and would check to make sure that all were completed.
Jennifer Mosele requested that a speed limit sign be placed on Elmwood Trail.

The Commission spent the rest of the day attending to County business.

The Adair County Commission adjourned at 4:00p.m.  on June 27, 2012.

ATTEST: Sandra Collop
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